Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:32 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel

From: Natalia Ilyin <nilyin@cornish.edu>

Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2019 9:51 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel

Dear Heather Wright,

Please advise the Hearing Examiner against the building of an 87-room hotel on Winslow Way.

Please don’t go against the Winslow Plan, which says that a developer can build a 15-room hotel, not an 87-room hotel,
in that area, in order to keep the “charming, small town” quality that tourists come to see.

It is just too big.
It’s designed like a fortress, and blocks everyday people’s access to and views of the Giant Sequoia.

Sincerely,
Natalia llyin



